
CLUB NEWS 06/04/18 
 

Winter Social Competitions 
 
The new Social Committee for Season 2018/19 has been agreed with the LCC Bowls 
Committee.  
It is as follows: Convenor Pat MacDonagh Scribe Paul Farrell   Members Mary Kenny, 
Carmel Hourican, Lorcan Finn and Tony Fitzpatrick.   
I am sure that you will give the Committee your full support. 
 
AWBL  
 
The LCC Bowls Committee have agreed that the Leinster A Team will be Captained by 
Paul Farrell with Thomas Smyth as Vice-Captain. 
The Leinster B Team Captain will be decided later. 
 
Easter Buffet and Prize Giving 
  
50 people attended the Buffet.  A big thank you to Pat, Anne. Agnes, Lorraine, Margaret 
and Mary for providing such a splendid Buffet.  
 
Thank You   
 
To Arthur McMullen for his excellent work on the Winter Social Committee for so many 
years.  Arthur will be badly missed.  We all wish Arthur every success with his new 
Club. 
 
Indoor Bowls 
 
Leinster have won the Premier League for the 5th year in a row. Well done, 
Captain Carmel is busy recruiting players for next season. Any one interested please 
contact Carmel. E-mail – carmelhourican@eircom.net   Mobile – 087 246 7263 
 
New Members   
 
Leinster welcome 3 new members – Andrew McArdle, Michael Cavanagh and Jimmy 
Walker. 
 
 
Ron and Pat 


